



Guild Officer Group (GOG) Minutes

<u>Voting Members Present:</u> Amanda Sefton (Education Officer) [AS], Josh Dooler (Sports Officer) [JD], Tobiloba Adeyemi (Postgraduate Officer) [TA], Jules Singh (Commuter Students Officer) [JS], Tukeer Hussain (Ethnic Minority Students' Officer) [TH], Millie Gibbins (Welfare & Community Officer) [MG], Ryan Ginger (Activities and Employability Officer) [RG], Shirley Ibegbulam (Women's Officer) [SI], Alice Fowle (Disabled Students' Officer) [AF], Em Andress (Trans Students' Officer) [EA], Cho Park (International Officer) [CP],

<u>Also In attendance:</u> Lucy Gill (Student Voice Manager), **Tom Snape** (Policy and Campaigns Coordinator and GOG Secretary) [TS]

Absent with Apologies: Joshua Williams (President) [JW],

No	ITEM FOR DISCUSSION	MATTERS DISCUSSED	ACTION
1	Welcome		
2	Strikes	RG Provided update on strikes and mandate from the your ideas vote.	
3	Referendum	RG Provided updated on referendum	
4	Elections	LG provided update on elections	
7	Minutes last meeting	Minutes approved	
	meening		
8	Buddy Meeting Update	JS and AS asked to use surplus money from commuter student event on subsequent event. It was agreed so long as a budget is provided.	AS & JS
		Action for all buddies to meet.	ALL Officers

9	Campaigns Pot	TS presented paper updated GOG on state of play with the campaigns pot. It was agreed to move surplus from disability history month pot to general campaigns pot. SA stated that WANBA have a number of ideas for women's history month. It was highlighted that those applications should be submitted as soon as possible.	
10	FTOG / GPDG	JP provided update on GPDG Officers updated on the activity of FTOG	
12	AOB	EA asked questions regarding the Viviane event and the reaction some members of the LGBTQA had to it. RG highlighted how long the event had been advertised and that officers are not often involved in the booking of acts.	